
 

 

 

 

 

New Baby Insurance Coverage 

 

 

Congratulations of your new arrival! 

 

If you have not already notified your insurance company of your new family 

member, it is necessary that you do so now; you only have 30 days to add your 

child to your existing insurance company. 

 

Insurance coverage is determined by which plan/plans your employer offers and 

you enroll in.  We encourage you to contact your human resources department or 

employer about the specifics of your plan, including well-baby exams and 

immunizations. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Pediatric Healthcare Associates 


